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PRO TOUR - UPDATE 

 
Following the recent communicat ions that have circulated about our first SLS 
Pro Tour event of 2020 being held in Australia, World Skate would like to 
share it’s official position as the International Federation on event 
conditions and to update all our stakeholders on what the next steps will be.  

  
The wildfires and smoke have affected all the major sporting events in 
Australia, putting athletes and staff in an unprecedented and tough 
situation.   
  
World Skate and its partners'  priority is to protect the health and welfare of  
skateboarders and staff.  
We are continuously monitoring the effects of bushfires on the city of 
Melbourne and we are in permanent contact  with the City to be informed on 
its contingency plans.  
  
We are aware that many of you have already invested time and resources 
preparing for this event, we will keep you updated as the situation evolves 
and hope to communicate a final scheduling decision in the coming days.  
 
 
 

                              
             Gary Ream                     Roberto Marotta  
World Skateboarding Commission                 Secretary General   
              Chairman  

 
 


